
NOTICE: Reclaimed water outage to Chelsea Woods and surrounding area 
due to service line break

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.--Winter Springs residents in the Chelsea Woods Subdivision and 
surrounding area are advised of a reclaimed water outage due to a service line break. 

On July 9, 2023, City of Winter Springs Utility crews discovered a break in a 10-inch service 
line near the 700 block of Canadice Lane in the Chelsea Woods subdivision.

City of Winter Springs Utilities crews have since stopped the leak and have begun the 
necessary repairs.

Reclaimed water customers in the eastern service area of the City should expect intermittent 
outages of reclaimed water for the next several days while the necessary repairs are made.

During the incident, an undetermined amount of reclaimed water inadvertently made its 
way into nearby Bear Creek.

The City is working to determine the actual amount of water that was discharged into the 
creek and an an incident report has been filed with the Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection office notifying them of the spill. 

For more information and updates, visit www.winterspringsfl.org or call Winter Springs 
Utilities at 407-327-1800 and after-hours service at 407-327-2669.
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